St Francis of Assisi, Ohariu Parish

Leadership Formation Team - Minutes of meeting on Thursday, 17 May 2021, at 7pm

Atendees: Paul Betham, Thomas Davis, John Kleinsman, Tim Gordon, Pete Roe, John Lawson, Kitty McKinley
Apologies: Shane Dinnan, Anna Mika-Hunt


1. Opening prayer/reflection.


2. LFT 22 March 2021 and 12 April 2021 minutes of meetings confirmed.


3. Action Log updated.

4. Session planning for meeting with Fr Denis O’Hagan sm - future Leadership for SFOA Parish
All the evaluations including feedback from others eg Paul Alsford, St Brigid’s and St Benedict’s schools, different ministry groups, Sr Jude etc and Matalena’s report will be compiled and sent to Denis O’Hagan in preparation for a SWOT analysis and coming up with a plan for delivery for the remaining 7 months of the current Leadership for SFOA Parish. Meeting will now be held on the morning of Saturday 29 May.

5. Parish back up plan for Weekend masses
Kitty will organise cover of additional priests if rostered priests unavailable at short notice, in the meantime until a more permanent and sustainable resolution is determined.

6. Portfolio updates
1. Formation training and Liturgy – John Kleinsman provided an upate which included follow up sessions for those involved in the homiletics programme, liturgy training for those in the PLAG group, and identifying other areas of need for the future, including persons able to lead a Sunday Liturgy of the Word in the event a priest is not able to be present;
2. Finance – end of year financials are currently being pulled together – queries about tax receipts are being managed – a funding application has been lodged for assistance with various Parish initiatives eg Refugees, Women and Children, etc; 
3. Property – Newlands rental extended 6 months whilst awaiting rebuild and quotes being considered re lighting at St Andrews;
4. Communication – outcomes of survey results being analysed before publication in newsletter including relevant commentary and what actions may need to be considered.

7. General business
1. Meeting will be held with Polly from MSD re Connecting to Better Support our Community; and
2. General agreement to group that have enquired about using St Peter & Paul’s on Sunday afternoons and Pete to look at doing Baptisms at St Bens and/or St Andrews on Saturdays.

8. Next meeting – Monday May 31st at 7pm




